Doney Park Water
“A Member-Owned Cooperative”

Minutes

February 27, 2019
Directors Present:      Jim Timney



David Spence




3/27/2019 AMENDED
Selden Wasson

Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager



Marc Twidwell – GM (Training)



Missy Oates – Staff



Larry Davis - Member



Dennis Peat – DPW prospective Board Member

                                   Eugene Sullivan – DPW prospective Board Member

The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:04 a.m.  Director Wasson made a motion to appoint Dennis Peat and Eugene Sullivan to the Board of Directors. Director Spence seconded the motion to appoint the new Board Members, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.
The first agenda item was the Approval of the January 2019 Board Meeting Minutes, It was suggested by Director Timney that the minutes from last month be corrected to read that Larry Davis submitted his resignation from the DPW board of directors.  The minutes will be updated and signed at the next board meeting.  
The second agenda item was Communication from Members.  No members were present.  Selden did ask about the resolution of the members from the January meeting.  Marc said they will be moving their fence when weather permits.
The Board then reviewed the Operations/Field Reports, Office Reports, and Financial Statements.  Director Wasson made a motion to approve, Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The next agenda item was the approval of Purchase Requests and Other Business.  General Manager Bill Linville mentioned we need to schedule a meeting with our Attorney to cover the changes needed in our By-Laws.  The next monthly board meeting on Wednesday March 27th we will plan to meet at 9am to cover these changes then have the regular scheduled board meeting.  In addition Bill will get the necessary paperwork to add Marc as a signer and delete Larry on the DPW bank accounts.   
A question was asked from Director Wasson about the purchasing of the pump we were needing.  Marc Twidwell explained what was happening with the supplier, ADEQ and ACC on laws and regulations.  It is still in the works.

Director Wasson made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Director Timney seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 11:55 p.m.
________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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